
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

1.5.25  
Attn: Matt Thitchener, 
Matt Thitchener Architect 
 
 
Re: 39 Arnott Cres Warriewood, 
 
 
 
 
At the above address we investigated the existing storm water lines & found them to be in good working 
order. 
With the roof extension over the existing deck there will be 2x extra down pipes added to the system. 
 
As the ground level below the deck is an existing hard surface with grated drain points to the existing 
storm water we see that there will be no extra rainwater entering the storm water lines, just now the 
rainwater will be collected from a new roof not the paved area below. 
 
 
 
Regards 

 
Jon Freeman 

 
 
 
 

If you have any 
question’s or quarries about the above quote please do not hesitate to contact me on 0402 686 653.                   

 


